



St Mary Cray Primary Academy

High Street St Mary Cray Kent BR5 4AR

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Imperial War Museum Visit – Friday 10th March 2023

On Friday 10th March 2023, the children in Year 6 will be visiting the Imperial War Museum in London.

We will aim to leave school at 9.00am prompt, and will be travelling by train from St Mary Cray rail station. We are aiming to be back at school for the usual end of day dismissal time of 3:15pm, but will keep parents advised if we are running late.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named plastic bag and a bottle of water (no sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles please.) If your child qualifies for FSM, and you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch, **please indicate this on ParentPay**. Children will need to be dressed in full school uniform with a coat if the weather is wet and/or cold. Please <u>do not</u> send spending money in with your child (for souvenirs etc.).

The trip is **free of charge**, however you <u>MUST</u> log in to ParentPay in order to provide consent for your child to attend the trip. Please ensure that you have done this <u>by</u> Friday 3rd March.

Thank you, Mr Coy



















